DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES AIR FORCE
waAsHINGTON, D.c. 20330

DADF 11 August 1977

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 12
Frederick MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg

This will respond to your letter, dated July 26, 1977, addressed to the
undersigned. Also, your letter, dated July 16, 1977, addressed to

Mr. Charles W. Hinkle, was received in this office for action on August 4,
1977.

As you were advised by letter, dated 1 August 1977, from the Office of the
Alr Force Judge Advocate General “some records relevant to your request
were found. These documents will be dispatched to you in the near future.

We understand that you have appealed certain deletions taken in the above
described records and your appeal is being processed.

No additional records can be located at this headquarters and further
search would therefore be pointless.

Sincerely

M. K. WARD '
Air Staff Freedom
of Information Manager

Directorate of Administration



